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St Maxentius Newsletter  
17th June 2022 

 
 

 
Attendance Matters 

 
The average attendance for school last week was 94% 

 
The class with the highest attendance was Year 1 with 99%  

 

 

Stars of the week 
This week’s stars of the week are as follows: 

Year 6 Izzy for amazing effort in writing 

Year 5 Zac W for perseverance in English and Maths 

Year 4 Ruby for super work in Maths 

Year 3 Mila for showing resilience with some tricky Maths 

Year 2 Louie R for effort and enthusiasm in Maths 

Year 1 Ellia for hard work in everything, especially Maths 

Reception Rex for working hard and having a very positive week 

 

This week, we have had an emotional visit to the Manchester Cathedral with our Year 6 children. We 
attended the special leaver’s service with some of our ‘Church of England and the Diocese of 
Manchester’ family. The service, led by Bishop Mark, was a celebration of thanksgiving and prayer for 
the Year 6 children as they end their Primary school chapter and embark on their journey to secondary 
school. We have welcomed Canon Chris and Canon Pilling into school this week to meet with our 
Ethos Leaders and Children’s Chaplains. The children spoke to them about their roles in school and all 
the great RE learning that takes place. Our visitors were extremely impressed! In Wiggle Worship this 
week, Jo taught the children in Reception about God being one but having 3 parts: the Father, Son 
and the Holy Spirit. The children completed some super artwork to help them understand.  
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Summer Fayre Friday 1st July 
3.30pm to 6pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Time to Read 
 

Last week as a school, we read for 26866 minutes at home. We continue to promote pupils 
reading at home to support their life-long enjoyment of reading. They can read whatever 

interests them, it could be a magazine, newspaper, kindle book or even listen to an audio book. 
So, get reading!  

For your information, you can see how each class are doing below.  
 

Year group Total minutes Average minutes 

1 889 38 

2 1111 40 

3 1960 70 

4 12208 530 

5 1285 40 

6 9413 277 

 

Dates for your diary 
Thursday 23rd June – non uniform in lieu of donation of chocolate for Summer Fayre 

Friday 24th June – Reception, Years 1 and 2 Sports Day 1.30pm 
Monday 27th June – Years 3 and 4 Sports Day 1.30pm 

Wednesday 29th June – non uniform day for donation of cakes for Summer Fayre 
Thursday 30th June – Year 5 at Parish Church 
Friday 1st July – Summer Fayre 3.30pm to 6pm 

Monday 4th July – Years 5 and 6 Sports Day 9:30am  
Thursday 7th July – Years 4 & 5 at Blackpool Zoo 

9-11th July – Year 6 at Condover Hall 
Wednesday 13th July –Reception & Y1 at Imagine That!  

Thursday 14th July _ Y6 Show 9:15 am and 4:30pm  
Monday 18th July – Years 2 & 3 at Cockfield’s farm  

Thursday 21st July – Y6 Leavers service 9:15am  
 
 
 

Bible Quote this week: 

 

The Lord announces the word and the women who proclaim it are a might throng’  
Psalm 68:11 


